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I am an expat living in Italy and I am allowed to vote on some Colorado issues.  I voted in the Presidential
election.  WHY did I receive a notice from Colorado to redo my registration, as if I had not voted in a long
time?  I believe it is an attempt by Republican politicians to lower the amount of Democratic voters.
Raymond Lester
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